
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

Please, send the 01 letter. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, February 7, 2023 10:36 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2023 9:57 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2023 3:47 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 189672 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Paul Leveille 
Telephone: 561758304 
Email: plevl@comcast.net 
Address: 13218 La Mirada Circle WELLINGTON, FL FL 33414 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Paul Leveille 
Account Number: 
Address: 13218 La Mirada Circle WELLINGTON, FL FL 33414 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00970-2023 

Recent notification from FPL of another rate increase due to increasing natural gas prices. Apparently this was approved 
last summer when natural gas was between $7-9 per MM BTU. Now the price is at $2.50 per MM BTU, slightly below 
this same time last year, and at or below the average price since 2018. It's ridiculous that this increase was approved 
based upon a spike, that has since normalized. We need an adjustment downward, since natural gas has not increased. 
I also blame the PSC for a knee-jerk reaction. 
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